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28th May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

We believe real experiences are an important part of our Broadening Horizons 

curriculum.  Therefore, as part of our topic on Kings and Queens, we are re-

enacting Queen Elizabeth II's Coronation on the first day back after half term 

(Monday 7th June 2021).   

  

In this WOW day the children will be watching the original event from 1953 then 

we will hold our own ceremony with our very own Queen. The day will end with a 

small party celebrating the occasion. The activities from the day will also feed into 

our literacy lessons for the rest of the week, so it is important that your child does 

attend.    

  

As this is a celebration day, we would like the children to attend school in clothing 

fit for the occasion. This could include party wear along with sensible (flat) shoes.    

  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs F Azmi and Miss M DiFrancesco 

Year 2 Team 
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